
“Praise the Lord, O my soul, all my utmost 

being, praise His holy name. Praise the Lord, 

O my soul, and forget not all His benefits.” 

 

 

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

MARCH 2023 

 

My dear friends I will bring you up-to-date with my work. 

 

This morning in my devotions, the following passage so expresses the deep feelings of my heart: 

 

 

 

 

 

Rejoice with me as you read this newsletter. 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY AND BIBLE COLLEGE 

Here I am 37 years on from the day I opened this College for the sole purpose of training 

pastors and missionaries for Africa and beyond. It has been the most rewarding and 

wonderful journey sending out at least 370 trained and equipped workers into the field.  

These 444 months, 1776 weeks, 12 432 days and 298,368 hours have seen the Lord at work. 

At times His provision has been miraculous. At the end of February the pot was empty and we could not pay 

our bills, but then I received a call from the firm handling the bequest from our dear brother, Sam Viljoen, 

and that the funds would be deposited into our account with 2 days. Wow … that was perfect timing. KMBC is 

now covered for another few months. Our work continues, our precious students are provided for; and we give 

all the glory to the Lord. We have students in 5 of the 6 categories of study program. We are only missing our 

3rd year stream, but next year we will have recovered from the Covid-19 setbacks, and will be running with 

our full curriculum.  

 

 

 

Diploma in Missions                             Diploma in Ministry                       Diploma in Theology  

 

Distance Learning   

ARCIT – Advanced Reading Course in Theology 

 

 

 



FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

This week my lectures at KMBC will finish for the term, 

so on Wednesday 15th am on my way into Africa and I 

will be teaching in the village of Nambiro in Malawi, 

where Jon’s legacy lives.  

Unfortunately I was given some sad news on Tuesday ... I will not be able to 

paddle over into Mozambique because of ongoing problems at the Border Post 

alongside the Shire River, where I usually enter. 

 

 

Some more encouragement …. Our MMM last Saturday at the DL 

Mission’s House was out of this world. Not only did we have our 

biggest turnout, there was such a lovely spirit of fellowship. These 

are such wonderful times when we are able to meet with like-minded 

missions driven believers who join us from Howick, Hilton, 

Pietermaritzburg, Durban and Umhlanga.  

 

 

I still have the privilege of preaching around the province each Sunday. 

 

 

On Thursday evenings I lead our Bible study, which is a great blessing, 

with a wonderful spirit among us. 

 How gracious God has been, EBENEZER – God has brought us thus far.  

 

 

Thank you my dear friends for your support and prayers which makes all the above possible. 

Yours most gratefully 

Warwick 
 

Cell: 082 920 1147 

190 Pine Street, Pietermaritzburg 

E-mail: 
footprintspmb@gmail.com 

Bank Details 

Footprints into Africa 

Standard Bank 

251661423 / 04 55 26      

SWIFT SBZAZAJJ 
 

Give thanks to the Lord for another amazing month 

of serving Jesus and promoting missions.  
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